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      MULLION PARISH COUNCIL




         



Financial Report for the Year 2016-17 (Clerk: Mrs S Folds)

The End of Year Accounts have now been prepared and balanced and will be reviewed by the Internal Auditor, Mr David Quill.  Following approval of the accounts at the May meeting, the Accounts will be sent to the External Auditor for approval.
The receipts this year totalled £62,941 compared to £70,548 in 2015-2016
The precept demand increased by £2,499 to cover the anticipated 3% increase in the cost of services for the forthcoming year.  The Parish Council also received £350 less in Council Tax Support Grant from Cornwall Council.  Burial Board income decreased by £1,776 and car park monies increased by £511.  During the past 12 months, no known thefts have occurred from the honesty boxes.  A VAT reclaim of £3,702 is outstanding.
The payments this year totalled £61,622 compared to £64,255 in 2015-2016
£834 less was given in grants to local organisations than during the previous year.  A decrease for the third year running in the general admin costs of £1,248 was surprising.  Footpath works cost £173 more, although Cormac increased the LMP grant by 10% to partially cover the increase in costs.  The Cemetery cost £5,866 less this year following the creation of a vehicular access in 2015/16, while an extra £7,557 was spent in the Park following the installation of the outside gym equipment.  A decrease of £1,081 was seen in the opening and maintenance of the public toilets.
The opening balance for the year was £103,238 and the closing balance is £104,427 giving an increased balance of £1,319 for 2016-17.
Councillors Attendance at Parish Council Meetings 2016-17
Councillor John Lang – 100%

Councillor David German – 73%

Councillor Ian Harvey – 91%

Councillor Mrs Shirley Ireland – 100%

Councillor Michael Rowse – 100%

Councillor Mrs Carolyn Rule – 73%

Councillor Mrs Lorraine Skeites – 100%

Councillor Peter Wilkins – 91%

Councillor Roger Willey – 100%

Councillor David Williams – 64%
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Mrs Samantha Folds

Clerk to the Council

18 April 2017
